Dear partners:

Due to recent increases of COVID-19 cases in Spain, we would like to briefly inform you about the current situation at our institution.

The Miguel Hernández University of Elche, in order to help monitor the evolution of COVID-19, is sharing the following general recommendations that have been issued by the Ministry of Health of the Government of Spain and by the Ministry of Universal Healthcare and Public Health of the Regional Government of Valencia.

The objective for this is to provide accurate and reliable information to better ensure the safety of and healthy spaces for the entire university community.

https://comunicacion.umh.es/en/2020/03/03/recomendaciones-contra-el-coronavirus-covid-19/

Informational telephone number for the Ministry of Universal Healthcare and Public Health of the Regional Government of Valencia: +34900300555

At the present time, all university activities are carrying on completely as normal. If they undergo any changes or cancellations, we will inform you as soon as possible.

Best regards,